
Comment on DNS 25-008 from Ecology 
 
 
Please see my comment below for 
SEPA#202500659 - WA Department of Fish and Wildlife. If you have questions let me know. 
 
Ecology Staff Comment: 
 
WQ:  This project does not qualify for a WA Upland Finfish Hatching and Rearing General Permit 
but must be compliant with applicable state wastewater discharge standards and effluent 
limitations in order to protect surface water quality. Therefore, please 
review WAC 173-221A-100 and ensure your project activities comply with the pertinent 
subsections. Ensure any settling basin prior to discharge to Deep Creek is functional and 
effective at removing solids to meet the appropriate effluent discharge standards. 
 
For more information or technical assistance, please contact Jordan Bauer at (509)688-9403 or 
via email jbau461@ecy.wa.gov 
 
Jordan Bauer 
Finfish General Permit Facility Manager 
Washington Department of Ecology – Eastern Region 
Water Quality Program 
jordan.bauer@ecy.wa.gov (509)-688-9403 (cell) 
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